SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
July 27, 2017

Present: Mayor Eric Gavin; Deputy Mayor Carol Ferguson; Councillors Marvin
MacDonald, Tashia Maynard, Darren MacKinnon, Blake Adams and Joey
Dumville; CAO Bev Shaw.

Regrets:

Mayor Gavin called this special meeting to order at 5:15 pm. Purpose of meeting to update
Council members on Pate Subdivision and O’Leary Retail Complex.

Blake reviewed the drawings circulated, answered members questions and advised of next
steps required.

Moved by B. Adams, seconded by D. MacKinnon and carried that Blake proceed with
having Phase I of Pate Subdivision surveyed for wetland identification and approved cost of
survey for this process. Phase Il wetland identification will not be done at this time.

One prospective tenant for the retail complex is anxious to take tenancy this fall but this
may be delayed until largest tenant is ready. It could be next spring before construction begins.

Meeting adjourned at 5:55 pm on a motion by T. Maynard, seconded by D. MacKinnon
and carried.



